
SOME university students queuing outside Kibera chief's centre yesterday.

Students
report in
By NJOROGE wa KARURI

MORE than 200 students from
the University of Nairobi who live
in Nairobi yesterday morning
reported at Kibera chiefs centre.

Some students interviewed by
the Nation said they we're asked
where they were on the night of
July 31-August 1, their room
numbers at the university halls of
residence and their movements
on August 1. .

After being questioned they
were asked to sign a form and
then told, to go home.

The university was closed
immediately after the abortive
coup on August 1. The students
were then -ordered to report to
their respective chiefs.


